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Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend.  

This week we will continue with our termly assessments and complete the maths reasoning and 
problem solving paper as well as the grammar paper and the writing assessment. The children 
have done very well in last week’s assessments and I am very pleased with the progress they 
have made.   

The spellings for this week are: special, lyrics, fiction, bridge, beautiful, ascend, descend. 
The spelling test will be on Friday as usual.   

In maths we will revise the learning from this term and get ready for our assessment.  

The times tables test will be on Friday. The focus is now ALL the times tables and children 
need to work on their individual targets.  Please use TT Rockstars to practice at home.   

In science we will continue learning about Forces and Magnets.  

In geography we will learn about the countries and cities of the UK.  

In RE we will learn about the different books of the Bible. Last week Reverend Chris came to 
our RE lesson. We had a lovely time and he was very impressed with the children’s knowledge.  

In music we will continue learning to play our ukuleles. The pupils are really enjoying the 
lessons and are making excellent progress.  

We will also have a DT day and make some Greek lyrics using a variety of tools and materials.  

Homework this week will be on My Maths. It will be set on Thursday and needs to be 
completed by the following Monday.  

This Thursday is transition day and the children will spend the day in Year 4 with Miss Phillips 
and learn about their new class routines ready for next year. I am sure it will be a very 
enjoyable day and fun day for everyone.  

The last week of term will be very busy. On Tuesday 23rd July it is our trip to Magna, on 
Wednesday 24th July it is the Y6 Leavers’ service in church and we will also have some fun end 
of term activities in our class.  

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Cooper 


